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Administration

March 29, 2021

Inadvertently, an error resulted in Microsoft Edge becoming the default browser enterprise-wide.  It is 
preventing STARS notices from automatically opening, requiring an extra step to open the document.  
T has update user profiles to revert back to Internet Explorer until the issue can be resolved.  Please 
reboot your PC when convenient to resolve the issue.  If you have any questions, please call the help 
desk at 925-521-7200 (1-7200).
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